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THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!

Hello all,

We wanted to send a short note of thanks to all of you who made our Annual Dinner &
Silent Auction possible.

For both those who bid on silent auction items and those who generously donated the
auction items, thank you! To those who bought tickets to share in the celebration or

organized a table for your friends, family, and neighbours, thank you! To all of you who
supported the event - THANK YOU! With your help, we surpassed our fundraising



goal of $20,000 in support of programming at Routes. Thank you for making a
difference in providing a welcoming space for youth ages 8 to 19 to connect with
caring adults and a community of their peers.

If you would like to stay in touch with Routes Youth Centre through the year, and you
are not already on our mailing list, you can sign up to receive our quarterly newsletter
here or learn more about Routes and future community events here. There is a lot
coming up this season, including our spring Scrap Metal and Bottle Drive on
Saturday, May 4th at Westoby (Olympic) Arena from 9am to 1pm.

Wishing you all a happy and healthy spring and a BIG thank you for being part of our
community!

With gratitude,
the Routes team
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